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Azerbaijan welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco and thanks the delegation for detailed presentation.

We welcome the progress made by Moroccan authorities in the implementation of recommendations made during the last UPR. 

Azerbaijan appreciates SDG-centric approach deployed by the Government of Morocco in undertaking measures designed to advance the promotion and protection of human rights. In this regard we would like to particularly highlight the adoption of National Sustainable Development Strategy 2015-2020 which includes several priority areas, including ensuring the healthy environment.

We also welcome the criminal justice reforms carried out by the authorities of Morocco, such as introducing changes to the Criminal Code to apply alternative punishment methods in order to avoid prison overcrowding.

Establishment of national mechanisms for steering and monitoring the public policies on the promotion and protection of human rights, particularly the rights of vulnerable sectors of the population, such as children, migrants and asylum seekers and persons with disabilities deserve to be underlined as one of the remarkable achievements of Morocco since its last UPR.

We would recommend Morocco to continue positive experience of organizing human rights capacity building programs for the representatives of law-enforcement agencies who are tasked to deal with vulnerable groups of society.
In conclusion, we wish the delegation of Morocco a very successful review.

Thank you Mr. President. 
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